
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

Follow Active on social:  
Keep up to date with the Active community on 
Facebook and Instagram! Like and follow 
Active for tenant stories, the latest news from 
Active and more. 

 

 

 
 

Working with 
Summer Housing 

April 2019 

This month we say 
farewell to our  
Maintenance Officer,  
Ronan and we decided 
to ask him a few  
questions about his  
experiences at Active  
to share with you all. 
 
Q:  Tell us about where you are from  
      originally. 
A:  I’m from a county in Northern Ireland named  
      Fermanagh. It’s a very picturesque place and  
      people often joke that half of it is under water    
      as it’s renowned for numerous lakes. 
 
Q:  When did you start working at Active? 
A:  I started in February 2013, so I have been a  
      part of the team for over 5 years now. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Her commitment to the community has led Bridie 
to being nominated for the Frances Penington 
Award and Molly Hadfield Award for Social 
Housing. These awards publicly acknowledge an 

Q:  Why did you want to work at Active and  
      what has the experience been like? 
A:  I wanted to remain in the housing sector and I  
      wanted the opportunity to work with people       
      with disability and gain broader experience in       
      the housing sector. 
      

     I have enjoyed being part of a smaller  
     organisation and I’ve been exposed to a lot of      
     different types of facilities management and   
     project work I wouldn’t get to be involved with     
     in a larger organisation. 
 

    Moving from another country and culture was     
    a positive experience mainly because of my  
    work colleagues. They’re great people to work  
    with. 
 
Q:  What’s next for you? 
A:  For me career wise, I want to stay in the  
     disability and housing sector. I’m excited to be      
     relocating to Brisbane in about 3 weeks and  
     we’ll have a bit of a holiday before my partner     
     commences her new job. 
 
Q:  Is there anything you would like to say to    
      Active tenants? 
A:  Thank you for being a part of my experience   
     and for making my job and time with Active  
     really enjoyable. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Tenant Talk with Kyra 
We love hearing from previous Active  
tenants, who are living independently and 
well, following their time with Active.  
 
Past tenant, Kyra Greenway is now living in 
a safe and happy environment and is also 
proud to share that she is feeling financially 
secure and her health is in great condition. 
Thanking Active for all their assistance and 
support in getting her to where she is now, 
Kyra said: 
 
“I wouldn’t be where I am today 
without Active.”  
  
We are thrilled to hear that we are able to 
make a difference, not only in Kyra’s life, but 
for all our tenants. Kyra is committing to 
giving back to the Active community in any 
way she can, for other tenants who may be 
in need. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

             
 

We are now working with Summer 
Housing to fulfil our mission to provide and 
manage housing and tenancy for people 
with disabilities. 
 
We are very pleased to be involved with the 
organisation and have recently commenced 
as the property and tenancy manager at 
their new development in Fairfield. 
 
Active have successfully moved in seven 
tenants, with three more vacancies to be 
filled by the end of May. 
 

Data from our latest Annual Tenant Survey (2018). 

Past Active Tenant Kyra Greenway pictured. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Assistive Housing Hub: 
Update 
 The Assistive Housing Hub is well and truly 
underway. In association with Haven; Home, 
Safe and sponsors Tunstall Australasia, 
Hafele Australasia and Techsmax, we are 
pleased to advise that construction on our 
Assistive Housing Hub is now progressing 
and we are busy organising the official 
launch event to take place in May.  
 
Construction completion is now due for early 
May. Stay tuned for more info: 
visit activecommunityhousing.com.au 
 

 
 

The Assistive Housing Hub 
showcases our innovative 
services, communications and 
customisation technology, all 
designed to support independent 
living.  
 

Active Community Housing are pleased to 
announce a new addition to the team – we 
welcome our new Maintenance Coordinator, 
Rob Byrne. Rob joins the Maintenance team 
alongside Peter Feltham, assisting our 
tenants with housing security and providing 
assurance of a specified Maintenance team, 
who handle home repairs in a helpful and 
timely manner. Welcome to the Active family, 
Rob! 
 
For more about how we support our tenants 
to lead independent and fulfilling lives with 
quality housing solutions, visit: 
activecommunityhousing.com.au  
 
 
 
 

Easter Chocolate Crackles 
 
 Ingredients 
 
• 200 grams milk or dark chocolate  

broken up 

• 1/2 cup butter softened 

• 3 cups coco pops/rice bubbles 

    Method 
 

1. Line 24 mini muffins cups with paper liners. 
 
2. In a large saucepan, combine the chocolate 

and butter and melt over medium-low heat. 
 

3. Stir in the cereal, coating thoroughly. 
 

4. Divide among the muffin cups and refrigerate 
for 2 hours to set. 

 

New Team Member: 
Maintenance Coordinator, 
Rob Byrne 


